Oneil, Deann

From: Bennett, Bob

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 8:33 AM
To: Oneil, Deann

Subject: FW: Football Coaching

Bob Bennett

Sheridan HS

Athletic Director

503-843-2162
bob.bennett@sheridan.kl2.or.us

————— Original Message-----

From: Daniel Womeldorf [mailto:dwomeldorf@bop.gov)
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2013 3:48 PM

To: Bennett, Bob

Subject: Re: Football Coaching

I will be unable to take the paid coaching position for the 2013-14 football season.

Thanks
Dan Womeldorf

D.P. Womeldorf, Captain
F.C.I. Sheridan
Sheridan, Oregon, 97378
Work.503-843-6506
dwomeldorf@bop.gov

>>> "Bennett, Bob" <Bob.Bennett@sheridan.kl2.or.us> 5/28/2013 3:46 PM

>>> >>>

I need you to send me an email stating that you would like to be an unpaid assistant next
vear. This is allows me to hire Hawley. I can't move forward until I get your email.

Bob Bennett

Sheridan HS

Athletic Director

503-843-2162
bob.bennett@sheridan.kl2.or.us



